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To whom it may concern,

I am extremely disappointed that the government is continuing to try and implement unsuitable plans for roads
around Stonehenge, in spite of very strong opposition amongst members of the public.

Our evolving understanding of the global climate crisis is leading to major new steps being suggested to address
the problem, specifically by the new IPCC report, the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision, as well as the
2021 Environment Act. Yet none of these examples seem to have had any effect on the government’s plans: the
associated carbon assessment and costs have not been updated, the scheme construction costs have not been
updated, and there have not been any alterations to the plan as a result of the 2021 World Heritage Committee
Decision.

There has also not been a proper exploration of alternatives that would offer more protection to the World
Heritage Site at Stonehenge. Less damaging alternative routes, or alternatives to hard engineering solutions
could have been considered, but this has not happened.

Furthermore, the fact that the Secretary of State found that the scheme would have a significantly adverse
impact on the proposed western cutting area doesn’t seem to have even registered.

Please listen to the public, and experts, and reconsider your plans.
Yours in hope

Kevin Williamson






